
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert R. Holden 

15020 Dublin Street #41 

Gardena, CA 90249 

 

Dear Mr. Holden: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 21, 1995, and the attached correspondence.   Please be 

assured that a public accounting is made of all assassination records reviewed by the Board.  

   

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


